
Wednesday 16th March 2022 

Our Book Fair in the hall will be open 
after school today and after school 
tomorrow (Thursday).  

Parental survey—if you haven’t completed one 

of these at parents’ evening please call in and 

collect one from Tammy in our office. 

Active Shout Out 

Luis and Violet Taylor have got 
their steps in by climbing Pendle 
hill at the weekend!   That is a 
massive 557 metres high! Wow! 
Well done Luis & Violet! 

Bunnies =  Wilf Sutcliffe 

Owls =  Aaria Sutcliffe 

Reception =   Lucy Whitham 

Class 1 =   Sadie Stanford 

Class 2 =   Stanley Lively 

Class 3 =  Harvey Thomas 

Class 4 =  Charley Fish 

Class 5 =     Violet Benjamin 

Class 6 =     Faye Hickman 

For showing our values of Love, Hope, Perseverance or Honesty 

Bunnies =   Bella Ashley-McKelvey 

Owls =   Amber Ashton 

Reception =   Vinny Preston 

Class 1 =    Austin Kyme 

Class 2 =   Luis Taylor 

Class 3 =  Emily-Rose Wood 

Class 4 =   Willow Thresher 

Class 5 =  Fidiya Zarah 

Class 6 =   Amos Terry 

This Week’s 

Stars 

 READER OF THE 

WEEK 
For children who consistently read 

at home. 

Reception =   Lyra Royle 

Class 1 =  Eva Kew 

Class 2 =  Elsie Aspinall 

Class 3 =   Marshal Goldie 

Class 4 =  Lydia Croft 

Class 5 =  Lyra Roberts 

Class 6 =   Daisy Sutcliffe 

There are a few more weeks left to make plans on 

how to grow your £1—we have already had so 

many children coming up with creative and        

ambitious plans and some children have all ready 

made their money and have returned it to school! 

We are sorry we had to cancel 
our parents evening for parents 
in Year 2 due to staff sickness. 
It has been rescheduled for 
Monday 21st and Tuesday 
22nd (Next week). Your time 
and day will be the same. Mrs Clarke is looking 
forward to seeing you next week.  

A huge well done to our swimmers who were 

entered into the swimming gala last week—you 

were fantastic! Your behaviour, 

positive mindset and sports-

manship didn’t go unnoticed! 






